
February 3, 1994 
Remington Arms Co. 

For many reasons I feel that Remington Arms Co. should replace this rifle. I also 
feel that it is reasonable to expect this replacement to be a firearm of my choice 
which would be the 270 previously mentioned. I also want a coupon, check or other 
form of barter to replace the two (2) boxes of arrmunition 1 am returning. The 
prime months for coyote hunting in Tennessee are February and March and since this 
incident will prevent me from using the on Jy varmint rifle I have I ask that you 
resolve this inmiediately. 

The shipment of this firearm and ammunition to you is in no way intended to waive 
any rights or claims I have against Remington Arms Co. and/or Wal-Mart. If this 
matter is not resolved by February 28, 1994, I wi 11 assume you do not wish to 
conclude this incident in an amicable fashion. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Myles Thomas 

MT/lml 

P.S. I can be reached Monday - Friday, 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. @ 
615-885-5664 or at my home in the evenings @ 615-292-5093 

Business/Shipping Address: 

3014 Brandau Road 
Hermitage, TN 37076 

Home Address: 

4032 General Bates Drive 
Nashville, TN 37204 

PPS 05058 


